
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

16th January 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Please be aware that netball training is cancelled on the dates below due to staff training or fixtures.  It should be 
on at all other times as normal.  In addition to the dates below, there are also some occasions when netball 
training will have to be outside rather than in the sports hall.  For this module, please can students ensure that 
they are suitably dressed for cold conditions.   A suggestion would be additional under layers, leggings, non-
fibrous gloves and the Priory Academy LSST hoody.   
 
Wednesday 16th January – Y8-11 practice cancelled 
Tuesday 22nd January– Year 7 practice cancelled 
Wednesday 23rd January – Y8-11 practice cancelled (U14 and U19 netball squad specialist training session will be 
on this date) 
 
Congratulations to our U14 and U19 teams, as they were crowned County Champions in November and will be 
travelling to Leicester on Saturday 26th January to compete at the Regional Championships.  I’m sure you will join 
us in wishing them the best of luck.  On Wednesday 23rd January (this is a change from the date that the U14 
students were told on Wednesday last week at training), we will be having a training session for the U14 and U19 
teams only to prepare them for this competition.  A specialist coach will be coming in to deliver this session, so 
please ensure that these students are present. 
 
Many thanks, 
The PE department. 
 


